K-2 Holiday Concert Announcement

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 @ 6:30pm, NFS Gymnasium



Happy Fall, NFS K-2 Parents!

It is that time of year that we announce our holiday music concert! Your children have been working hard preparing for the Annual New Franklin K-2 Holiday Concert. This year the concert will be held on **Tuesday, December 15** starting at **6:30pm** in the **NFS gymnasium**.

We invite you and your families to join us for our special celebration of the holidays. Each child plays an important role in the performance. Please note that attending and participating in this concert is an expectation of each K-2 student at New Franklin. Performing for an audience holds many important benefits for our children. Singing in a group helps develop confidence, improves memorization and language skills, encourages teamwork and cooperation, and most importantly is fun.

If your child is unable to attend the K-2 Holiday Concert, please send me an email to ksmith@portsmouth.k12.nh.us indicating his/her absence *prior to the night of the concert*. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated!

If you have any questions at all, or would like to practice with your children at home, feel free to visit the New Franklin Music webpage at http://nfsmusic.weebly.com. You can find this webpage from the NFS school website. I have copies of the lyrics as well as recordings of the songs to help students be prepared and confident on the night of the show!

I look forward to seeing you all on December 15th!

Sincerely,

Karen Smith Music Teacher